
Annual Report –Boston Allied Partners 
 

Summary  

The Boston Allied Partners LTSS Community Partner program is on track from an 

operational perspective. We are meeting goals on intended timeframes and have been nimble as 

programmatic updates are made. Our EMR vendor, ACT.md has been an exceptional partner in 

helping us react to and adapt to programmatic changes in this start-up like environment. 

 Financially, the program could be doing better due to a lower than expected number of 

referrals. 

 All subcommittees are operating well, teams are collaborating closely and consumer 

advisory board feedback has been positive. 

 In the coming year, we look forward to strengthening our ACO relationships and finding 

creative solutions to improving administrative processes.  
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